
 
 

Office of the Senate President 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Lori Brocker, Secretary of the Senate  
 
 
FROM:  Rob Wagner, Senate President   
 
 
DATE:  April 28, 2023 
 
RE:  Senate President’s Recommendation –  
  Public Lands Advisory Committee 
 
 
 
Effective immediately, in accordance with ORS 270.120/ 270.100 (1)(d), I recommend Senator 
Mark Meek for appointment to the Public Lands Advisory Committee. He will complete the term 
he began as the House appointee that expires July 31, 2023 and begin a new four-year term 
August 1, 2023. 
 
Discharge: Sen. Bill Hansell (term ended September 2021) 
Appoint: Sen. Mark Meek  
  
If you have any questions, please contact Carol Suzuki in my office at (503) 986-1600  
 
 
cc: Secretary of the Senate’s Office 
 Chief Clerk’s Office 
 Capitol Club 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


